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EMPLOYEE USE OF CELLULAR TELEPHONES AND OTHER 
ELECTRONIC DEVICES 

 
The Board recognizes that many employees possess cellular telephones and other electronic 
devices.  These devises may not be used in any manner that disrupts the educational process, is 
illegal, or violates Board policies and/or school rules. Employees should not be using cell phones 
while they are in the classroom or otherwise directly responsible for students unless an 
emergency situation requires such use.  The school unit is not responsible for damage, loss 
or theft of such devices.  The Superintendent is authorized to develop any school rules necessary 
to implement this policy. 
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